
In response to a shortage of personal protective equipment (PPE), Breck School  
is collecting re-purposed graduation gowns for healthcare workers. Grad gowns 

 are an effective alternative to PPE.  Do you have a gown to donate?

Drive-through  
collection event at

Breck 
School

Saturday, May 9, 2020 
10:00 am to 2:00 pm

Breck School • 123 Ottawa Ave N • Golden Valley, MN  55422
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Prep the gown:
•	 Wash on gentle cycle
•	 Hang to dry 
•	 Fold and seal in a  
	 Ziploc bag
•	 Label with gown size

Find a gown:
•	 Family?
•	 Friends?
•	 Neighbors?

Drive by & drop off:
•	 Collection boxes
	 will be available
	 for you to drop off
	 from your car!

@Gowns4Good@Gowns4Good #Gowns4Good

Learn more about the organization here: Gowns4Good.net

#MustangsUnite


